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	PRESS RELEASE


Cuddly penguin with sucker is a dangerous toy!

(Prague, June 18, 2015) When monitoring the market with toys, officers of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority found out that a product is offered that poses serious risk to the health of children especially. Children are at risk within game with cuddly penguin with sucker. Minimal power was used to release the sucker from the toy within solidity test. Under certain circumstances a child could swallow or inhale the released sucker which could lead to blocking of airways or injury of inner organs. With regard to the high rate of risk the toy will be notified into the RAPEX system after documentation is elaborated. 
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority detected that in the Czech market a toy is offered that poses serious risk especially to children users. It is the following product: 

Cuddly penguin with sucker
Manufacturer: unknown
Importer: unknown
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Danger 

Within solidity test after power of 81 N was used, which is less than stipulated by the standard (90±2N), a sucker separated from the toy. The sucker can all fit in the test tube for small parts. 
Within usual and predictable way of use of the product, it is possible that a situation occurs when a child can get injured – swallow or inhale separated small parts and block its airways or hurt inner organs. 
Taken measures
The Czech Trade Inspection Authority banned sale of the product and distributor subsequently took action to withdraw it from the market. After complete documentation is elaborated, the toys will be notified as a dangerous product to the contact point for RAPEX at the Ministry of Industry and Trade.
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